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For Immediate Release:  

 

Water Line Leak on Paseo del Pueblo Sur 
  

June 18, 2014 - This morning, a main water line leak was discovered on Paseo del 
Pueblo Sur, between Kit Carson Road and Camino de la Placita. Crews will be working 
throughout the day to resolve the issue. The southbound lane of Paseo del Pueblo Sur 
will be closed beginning at 9:30 AM and will re-open as soon as possible. Public Works 
crews will be assisted by the Town of Taos Police Department for traffic control. The 
water main may be turned off which will affect businesses in the immediate vicinity. 
Southbound traffic should use Camino de la Placita to avoid the area.   
 
Updates will be provided as work progresses. 
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